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The days before the opening ceremony at the primary school 
of Plateau were filled with cleaning and tidying up. All larger 
fragments of building blocks were carried away, the new 
classrooms were swept and washed. The kids were so eager. I
watched them with a smile. At home, the mothers would 
surely have to call long before they would do the job asked. 
The children's eagerness and laughter showed me how 
important the new building is to them.

     

                 The children bring us water as a sign of welcome.



          

           

    the student representative                                      the principal

           

            the president of “ES”                                        Deputy Mayor

         

                  Vie et Culture plays our song “All girls in school”.



       

         handover of the keys                                            Ribbon cut

            

In the speeches this building was being praised for its coloring and 
everyone expressed the wish that our building should become the 
standard for all primary school buildings.

Thank you very much! I send my heart felt gratitude to the 
Katholische Landjugendbewegung Landkreis Rosenheim and to Mr. 
Nippel. I would also like to thank the members of the Bildungswerk 
West Africa and the employees of the Federal Ministry for Economic 
Cooperation and Development. Thanks also to everyone who supports
our work with many small donations and activities. Your trust and 
friendship are our support. Together we created a little miracle for the 
children of the Plateau primary school.

Astrid Toda


